SPRINGVILLE PENNYSAVER / Saturday, January 13, 2018

Thank you from the
West Valley Food Bank

As we close out the old year and ring in the new, all of us at the West
Valley Food Bank wish to express our heartfelt gratitude to all the

organizations and individuals who were involved in helping us during

the past year. We would like to thank the West Valley Fire Department,

the West Valley Demonstration Project (CHBWYV), Tops Market in
Springville, the West Valley Central School, the West Valley Post
Office, and the many private donations from churches and individuals.
So many have been instrumental in supporting our food pantry and
helping us carry out our mission to help our neighbors in-need. With
your help, we have been able to assist more than 70 families and provide

more than 2,200 meals. You all are an inspiration.
Thanks again from the West Valley Food Bank.
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